
Emergency Meeting 9/21/2020 

Board President Brady Harrison called this emergency meeting to order at 4:59 P.M. 

Mr. Harrison led the reciting of the Pledge of Allegiance. 

The following board members answered opening roll call:  Ms. Debbie Drummond, Ms. Becky 
Gannon, Mr. Brady Harrison, and Ms. Jamie Murphy. 

Ms. Jessica Bryant, Board Member, was not present. 

No motion or second were given as the opening roll call is not commonly a resolution. 

2020-215 RESOLUTION TO ENTER INTO EXECUTIVE SESSION TO CONSIDER MATTERS 
REQUIRED TO BE KEPT CONFIDENTIAL BY FEDERAL LAW, OR REGULATIONS, OR 
STATE STATUTES, AND TO DISCUSS DETAILS RELATIVE TO EMERGENCY RESPONSE 
PROTOCOLS FOR THE BOARD OF EDUCATION RELATED TO THE COVID-19 
PANDEMIC. 

Ms. Drummond moved to adopt resolution 2020-215.  Ms. Murphy seconded the motion.  Ms. 
Drummond voted yes.  Ms. Gannon voted yes.  Mr. Harrison voted yes.  Ms. Murphy voted yes.  
The motion passed by a vote of 4-0. 

The time was 5:00 P.M. 

Ms. Jessica Bryant, Board Member, joined the meeting via telephone conference call at 5:00 
P.M. 

The following school district employees were invited into executive session at 5:00 P.M.: 

Mr. Steve Easterling, Superintendent 
Mr. Bradley Miller, Treasurer 
Mr. Dean Mader, High School Principal 
Mr. Bryan Mulkey, High School Guidance Counselor/Athletic Director 
Ms. Aleisha Milleson, Middle School/High School Nurse 
 
The following Lawrence County Health Department representatives were also invited into 
executive session via telephone conference call at 5:00 P.M: 
 
Ms. Georgia Dillon 
Mr. Randy Lambert 
Ms. Melissa Mullins 
 
Ms. Dillon, Mr. Lambert, and Ms. Mullins departed from executive session at 5:33 P.M., as the 
conference call with the Lawrence County Health Department ended at that time. 
 
Mr. Mader, Mr. Mulkey, and Ms. Milleson departed from executive session at 6:12 P.M. 



The Board came out of executive session at 6:28 P.M. with all members present. 
 
At this time, Mr. Brady Harrison, Board President, addressed the public in attendance at the 
meeting.  Mr. Harrison informed the public that the items discussed in executive session were 
required to be kept confidential by law.  Mr. Harrison also informed the public in attendance of 
the proper protocol to be added to the public participation portion of the next regularly 
scheduled board meeting.  Mr. Harrison spoke from 6:30 – 6:31 P.M. 
 
Ms. Gannon moved to adjourn.  Ms. Murphy seconded the motion.  Ms. Drummond voted yes.  
Ms. Gannon voted yes.  Mr. Harrison voted yes.  Ms. Murphy voted yes.  The motion passed by 
a vote of 4-0. 
 
The time was 6:32 P.M. 

The telephone conference call with Ms. Bryant ended at 6:32 P.M. 

The next meeting is scheduled for Monday, September 28, 2020 at 5:00 P.M. at the Dawson-
Bryant High School. 


